
Town Board Meetings Update 
Our meetings are on Tuesdays at 7:00PM 

The P&Z Commission only meets when 

there is an application.  Watch the P.O. 

Board or sign up for emails of the agendas 

for the BOT and P&Z by calling 970/827-

5303 or emailing the Town Office. 

clerk@townofredcliff.org 

Scheduled BOT meeting dates are: October 

15, November 5, and November 19. 

All are WELCOME – And we love having 

an involved community! 

There are no meetings scheduled for the 

P&Z Commission at this time. 
 

 

Welcome New Trustee: Dana 

Veljacic – Still 1 open seat! 
We are excited to announce that Dana 

Veljacic has joined the Board of Trustees as 

of October 1st. Although new to small town 

politics, Dana is not new 

to our area. She has been 

a resident of Eagle 

County for 23 years and 

was drawn to the beauty 

of Red Cliff from the 

beginning. She is a 

homeowner and her daughter has grown up 

here. Dana is excited to help with town 

activities and to be a part of the inevitable 

growth and innovations in town. We are 

confident that she will be an asset to the 

Board and a benefit to our community. 
 

Happy Halloween!! 
We are wishing 

everyone a FUN 

and SAFE 

Halloween! 
 

Trick-Or-Treating 

in the area: 

 

Vail Library: 

Saturday, 10/26 

@ 10am-1pm 

Scarecrow 

Building Contest 

 

Mango’s: 

Saturday, 10/26 

Halloween Party 

 

Minturn: 

Wednesday, 

10/30 @ 6-8pm 

Trick or Treating 

 

Vail Village: 

Thursday, 10/31 

@ 2-5pm 

Trick or Treating 

 

Red Cliff: 

Thursday, 10/31 

@ 6-8pm 

Trick or Treating 
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Be sure to check out the Streetscape 

website! 

SGM is the company who will be planning 

out our streetscape project. They have setup 

a website just for residents to share ideas. 

Check it out here: 

          www.redcliffstreets.com                                         

If you feel more comfortable talking to the 

town staff, you can certainly do that as well, 

and we will convey your comments, ideas, 

concerns, etc.  

 

Census, 2020 – We need you!  

 

October Birthdays!   
Happy birthday to Shaylene who is 

celebrating this month!   

FREE Community Dinners – 

Coming soon…   
A group of local youth will be preparing and 

serving a monthly dinner at Town Hall that 

will be FREE to all Red Cliff residents. We 

are excited to partner with Vail Ski & 

Snowboard 

Academy to bring 

this program to our 

town. They have 

been offering this 

in Avon for a 

couple of years and we think that the 

addition of a Red Cliff location will truly 

benefit our community. More information to 

come. 

 

Save the Date –  

November 23rd will be the 

Community Thanksgiving Dinner 
We will once again join at Town Hall to enjoy 

Turkey, Stuffing, and all of the delicious side. 

There will, of course, be BINGO and great 

conversation with neighbors! Mark your 

calendars! 
 

How can you stay “In The Know” 

about all things Red Cliff?   
*Get added to the Town’s email list by 

 sending your email to 

 clerk@townofredcliff.org. 

*Check our website for News, Events & 

 Other Information on our blog at 

 www.townofredcliff.com.  

*Like our FaceBook Page @townofredcliff. 

 

 

 

Thank you for all You do for Your Town! 
Board of Trustees, and  
Red Cliff Town Staff 

mailto:clerk@townofredcliff.org
http://www.townofredcliff.com/

